
SAC Meeting 

March 6, 2018 

  

Meeting was called to order 3:15​. Members in attendance were Michelle Patchen, Lori 

McCoy, Carolyn Leyes, Suzy Ancell, Lindsey Alonge, and Jamie Minnet, Trisha Butler, and 

Lisa Fillo 

  

Approval of Minutes:​  Carolyn Leyes voted to approve the minutes and Linsdey Alonge 

seconded the motion. 

  

Good Things to Report:​ The Restorative Practice training had good attendance.  The 

school is seeing some positive results from the use of restorative practice to help resolve 

conflicts. 

  

Remington had a strong presence at the art show.  Lisa Fillo complimented Miss Reid for all 

her hard work. 

  

March 9​th​
 is a professional development day and March 16​th​

 is a work day for teachers. 

May 4​th​
 will be an assessment and May 11​th​

 will be work day for teachers.  

  

DAAC Report:​  No report was available at this meeting. 

  

PTSA:​  Jamie Minnet reported that PTSA is looking for new members to step up for next 

year.  They are considering switching to a PTO instead of a PTA.  Possible items to 

consider would be insurance and a different cost for membership. 

  

New Business:​  Lisa Fillo requested that unspent MLO money be used to purchase new 

cafeteria tables.  If money is not available this year, this request will roll over to next 

year. 

  

UIP:​  Suzy Ancell went over the school improvement plan.  She shared that our school will 

be working on increasing reading and math achievement.  Assessments will be used to 

ensure that students are meeting expected benchmarks. 

  

Teacher Reports:  ​Lori McCoy reported that second grade is studying the War of 1812. 

She shared that math groups are going well and that they are seeing growth. 

  

Linsday Alonge shared that first grade would be going on a field trip to the space station 

on Thursday, March 8​th​
. 

  

Trisha Butler reported that kindergarten has completed their study of digraphs and 

double consonants.  On Thursday, March 8​th​
, students will participate in several activities 

to better understand life in colonial times. 



  

Fifth Grade is studying Shakespeare. 

  

Next Meeting: April 26​th​ at 5:30 at Remington. Dinner will be serv 


